
 

Dear Families,  

First week back from my holidays and I am happy to say - it’s great to be back!  We 
have such an amazing group of preschool friends who have a love for play, learning, 
building friendships and smiling each day! What a fantastic week we have had.      
Preschool reports will be coming out at the end of the term and please arrange a time 
to speak with me if you have any concerns. 

Term 2 

Week 4 

Friendly Reminder 

Library Day:  Wednesday for 
both sessions for borrowing and 
returning library books.  Please 
help your child remember their 
library bag so they can borrow.   

Canteen orders 
To assist our new canteen lady on 
lunch order days, we would like to 
encourage parents to please take 
their child’s lunch order up to the 
canteen.  We will still have the tub 

down in preschool with bags and 
the menu if needed. 

 
Monday:  Session 1 
Friday:  Session 2 

 
Please place orders at the canteen 

by 9am on canteen days. 

The colder weather is here!  Helpful Hints! 

As the colder weather is here, especially at night-time and in the mornings, a few 
helpful hints to keep your child, family and others around you well. 

• Keep warm - remember warmer clothes and jumpers on cold days. 

• Please keep your child at home when they are sick to avoid others getting  

 sick too. 

• See a doctor where needed 

Sign in and out 
Please remember to sign your child in and out of preschool.  This is an 
important document to ensure your child is arriving and leaving safely 

with the correct adult. 

Prac Student 

A huge big welcome to ‘Miss Jenna’ 
who is in preschool doing her first 
prac for two weeks.  
We are going to love having lots of 
fun with ‘Miss Jenna’. 



Session 1 pampering Miss Jo after her holidays! 


